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Social Emotional Connections
We will continue to build social emotional connections, through verbal and physical 

engagement. We may not be at your child's eye level at all times, but we will continue to 

engage and support each child through meeting their individual social emotional needs. 

Eleni Kalorkoti



Staff
We closed our doors on March 23, 2020 due to 

the stay at home order but continued to work 

on further educating ourselves on ways to 

best support the children and families when 

they returned.  

Staff worked from home for 30 days before 

the majority were furloughed. During those 

30 days, staff attended daily webinars on 

staff development, offered by multiple child 

development agencies, they worked on lesson 

plans and attended staff Zoom meetings.



STEAM Activities
Many of the lesson plans incorporated STEAM-based activities. Which in addition to social 
emotional development, is at the fore front of many Early Education/Child Development Centers. 

These activities were designed to meet the needs of every class, every developmental age, and 
every child.



Family Connections During COVID-19
Seeing as family connection and routine is important, we have sustained family connections by holding 
M-Th zoom class and parent meetings throughout the Stay at Home Order. We have enjoyed singing 
songs, reading books and engaging in activities that enhance the development of skills required for more 
advanced skills. We have loved seeing the children & parents smile as they work together.



Parents Working at Home 

Alongside Children 
We understand we couldnõt have done this 
alone. Parents on zoom have played a 
virtual role in the continued practice of 
routine and development of their 
children.

We purposefully incorporated hands -on 
activities that often required a partner, as 
this is essential to promote social and 
emotional skills needed by children. 

Participating, modeling and working along 
side your child has allowed for continued 
learning, building of relationships and 
memories.

Thank you



On May 19th, many staff returned back 

to PDN! 
Our teachers were excited to come back to the center and work on cleaning, disinfecting and  
beautifying the school after being home for 4 weeks of the Stay at Home order. 

u For 1 week after returning the teachers were provided trainings specific to 

CDC guidance for Schools

Community Care Licensing Updated guidance's 

COVID-19 health & safety procedures

Providing Responsive Infant/Toddler Care in the Time of COVID -19

Working with parents to combat their childrenõs stress and anxiety related to COVID-19 

How to provide emotional support for children with challenging behaviors

Strategies for reading aloud to young children

Communication and language in the early years 

Responding, reflection and managing of self stress 

For 2 ½ weeks, the teachers and Executive Director (ED Jeannette) worked together 
to prepare the school for reopening

u We cleaned, reorganized, and reviewed new protocols



As we prepared for reopening we 

focused on mindfulness, What 

makes us feel calm and the 

importance of co -regulation 

The teachers have been working alongside Jeannette discussing things that make them feel calm 
and relaxed. In hopes of reducing anxiety and fears, we have also talked about our anxieties and 
worries to better prepare us for our reopening with COVID 19. 

Teachers have engaged in deep breath exercise, journal writing and physical exercise all to 
prepare us for positive energy around the children. When the adults around them feel anxious the 
children feel anxious. At PDN, children participate in weekly yoga with their teachers and with 
Miss Denise, this has been true for online zoom class. During this time, itõs important for all of us 
to take in deep breathes and know or find what makes us feel calm to support co -regulation



Safer at PDN
We have worked extensively to 

create a safe space for the children 

to stay healthy and continue their 

learning.

Our classrooms are ready to be 

filled with children! We are eager 

to continue our mission & vision. 





Opening with COVID-19

u Jeannette provided a presentation detailing all the new expectations and 

procedures for our reopening in accordance with guidelines and requirements 

set forth by licensing, local and state public health authorities, and the CDC 

on May 13, 2020.

u The mandatory zoom town hall hosted by Jeannette was held to provide 

information and answer any questions and concerns families may have. The 

webinar had over 32 of our families attend.

u Policies remain as previously noted during May 13, 2020 town hall

u School shoes only on site, temp of less than 99.5, no COVID-19 symptoms, drop off 

and pick up at infant gate as per group schedule

u UPDATE: Parents are to provide ready to serve lunch including beverage with 

plastic utensils if required for the meal.  PDN will continue to provide snacks. 

Menus will be updated and distributed. Please keep them as they will remain on 

rotation until further written notice. 



What is different? What is the same?



First and for most our philosophy, 

mission and vision remain the 

sameé Itõs my job to make our 

extreme effort appear effortless

Our dedicated staff, their knowledge of child development and best practices 

helps guide us in making the environment conducive for feeling secure and 

continuing to focus on development, while implementing the many new 

guidanceõs set forth by our governing agencies. 



Deep Cleaning & Disinfecting 
We cleaned & disinfected when we closed but have re -cleaned, washed and disinfected all materials that will be in use at 

PDN including our artificial grass. 



Changes to PDN
We have been busy preparing the school for the childrenõs return. We took 

advantage of this time to complete previously planned improvements. With 

help of PDN staff. 



Changes to the Indoor & Outdoor Classroom
Spaces at PDN have been modified to follow the safe distancing guidelines. For example, 
each child is assigned a shelf and in addition every preschool child a sensory bin. Every 
child will also have their own materials both indoors and outdoors. The teachers have 
separated and stored additional individual materials for rotation during the day.



These changes have required us 

to purchase additional materials 

and easy to disinfect containers
(Floors had been purchased 6 months ago)



Child Friendly Physical Distancing
We have found creative ways to create distance for children off all ages at PDN. 

The activities and materials are the same, but now the space communicates to the children 

and staff that they each child has their individual space and material to work with. 


